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(copy enclosed). The Chief Secretary, A & N Administration has also
sent a D.O letter No. 1-457/2009-TW dated 16-3-2011 to the
Additional Secretary (C.S), Ministry of Home Affairs, New Delhi to
expedite the Amendment to PAT Regulation. Subsequently. a
remainder No. 1-467/2009-TW/367 dated 21-4-2011 - (copies” are
enclosed) has been sent to the Ministry of Home Affairs for early issue
of Amendment Notification. Communication about the amendment to
the PAT Regulation is not received from the Govt. of India, Ministry of
Home Affairs. .

Considering the short time left for the next hearing on 4-5-2011 itis
requested that necessary affidavit may please be prepared and filed on
behalf of Andaman & Nicobar Administration in the Apex Court
before 4-5-2011 seeking extension of time.

Yours f¢ ithfully,
Encl:A/A.
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Director (TW)

Copy along with its enclosures is forwarded to The Resident
Comimmissioner, Andaman & Nicobar Administration, 12,
Chanakhyapuri, New Delhi- 21 with the request to handover the
relevant documents to Shri Aman Ahluwalia, Advocate for filing an
affidavit before the Apex Court within the stipulated time period.
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Director (TW)



